
Please publish the following in the October 20 and October 27, 2022 issues of the Ozaukee Press: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Public Hearings will be held on November 2, 2022, at 7:00 pm at the Grafton Town Hall, 1230 
11th Avenue, Grafton, WI, 53024, before the Town of Grafton Plan Commission.  At this time opportunity will be afforded to all 
interested parties in being heard concerning: 

 

A Public Hearing will be held concerning an application for a minor land division and partial rezone by Richard and Laura 
Weber of AV Land Holdings, LLC, designated agent for WE Energies at the lot adjacent to 967 Ulao Parkway [518/493 
PART E 1/2 NE COMM NW, COR NE NE TH S 1832 FT E 306 FT NE 1879 FT W 627 FT POB SEC, 8 T 10 R 22], Tax 
key # 06-008-01-003.00.  

 

Copies of the application are available and open for inspection at the Town Hall, 1102 Bridge Street, Grafton, WI, 53024, during the 
Town’s regular business hours. 

 
October 20, 2022 
Sara Jacoby, Clerk 


